
FAASTeam NM09 presents:

EAA 105 // Potential HIO Airspace Changes and the FAA

Compliance Program

Portland FSDO personnel Joe Mollahan and
Larry Edeal will speak about potential KHIO
airspace changes and the FAA Compliance
Program. The focus will be on SAFETY based on
RISK.
Directions: Please drive slowly and carefully along the left
side of the parking lot past the rows of hangars. You will be on
the east side of the hangars while you do that. When you see
hangar row G, turn right and park as far forward as
reasonable. Hangar G-1 is the last hangar on your left, closest
to the runway. Dress warmly, there is not much heat in the
hangar. Thank you.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


